
From: Brace, Carl  
Sent: 20 February 2020 11:05 
To: info@condylofthouse.co.uk 
Subject: 200195 - Martins Way 
 
FAO Greg Phillips 
 
Dear Greg, 
 
We have reviewed the CEMP which is acceptable apart from the hours of delivery to site and 
construction. The applicant is proposing these from 07:00 to 20:00. This would be outside what we 
through Environmental Health, normally restrict ie 08:00 to 18:00. Given the proximity of neighbours 
the times proposed are not acceptable. 
 
If the enclosed comments can be addressed by return I can discharge the condition, 
 
Regards 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Carl Brace BSc (Hons), MA, MRTPI 
Economy and Place Directorate 
Principal Planning Officer 
Development Management 
Plough Lane Offices Hereford HR4 0LE 
Tel | 01432 261947                                             
 
Council's Homepage www.herefordshire.gov.uk 
Planning Homepage https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/planning/ 
Search Planning Applications https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/planning-and-building-
control/development-control/search-and-comment-on-planning-applications/ 

 
 
 

mailto:info@condylofthouse.co.uk
www.herefordshire.gov.uk
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/planning/
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/planning-and-building-control/development-control/search-and-comment-on-planning-applications/
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/planning-and-building-control/development-control/search-and-comment-on-planning-applications/

